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Parents Evening 2016 

Tuesday 27th September 2016 

Please sign up for an appointment to meet your child’s 

class teacher at Parents Evening next Tuesday. The 

signing up sheets will be displayed in the playgrounds 

from tomorrow morning. In addition, parents/carers 

can email general@camelot.southwark.sch.uk if you 

are not able to be in the playground. 

Please note that times will be made available between 

3.35—6.35 p.m. when you can meet the teachers. All 

appointments will take place on the ground floor of 

the Everest Building with access at 3.35 p.m. through 

the school library entrance. During your appointment 

time, the school are able to run a crèche arrangement 

for school aged children. Your children should come to 

the library with you at your allocated time and they 

will be directed to the crèche accordingly. 

Please do attend this appointment so key information 

can be shared relating to your child’s education.  

Reminders.. Please 

 When it is likely to rain, 

please can your child 

ensure they have a coat 

with them  

 Please note that blazers 

a r e  a n  o p t i o na l          

additional item of 

School Uniform for 

Monday to Thursday. 

We ask that blazers are 

worn every celebration 

Friday and for special 

occasions, including 

trips out of school 

 Pick up time is between 

3.30—3.35 p.m. After 

these times, your child 

is taken to the library. 

 We are trying and keep 

the feedback coming. 

 Plans going forward: 

 We hope that providing regular newsletters we can improve communication to 
Parents/Carers about life at Camelot School and forthcoming events. 

 We aim to give more information to involve parents in plans such as for Black 
History Month in October or our International Evening Social and Food event for 
families and the children on Thursday 20th October 2016. 

 Give opportunities to provide more feedback to the school. Parents Survey next 
week as well as all parents/carers invited to our first Coffee morning with our 
Headteacher and chair of governors next Friday 30th September at 9.00 a.m. 



Autumn Life at the land of Camelot! 
New library (thanks volunteer helpers—halfway there); we’re now borrowing books; new provision for Music, 

Computing, targeted Reading; PE on the new ballcourt; smart uniform and lots and lots of great trips! 

#exceptionaleveryday 

… and our children have chosen the learning     
focus of Week One to be enthusiasm and these 
are our example children chosen by their     
teachers that model enthusiasm in their            
approach to their school and school work on a 
daily basis. 
Congratulations to them and this week’s its      
determination which is our special focus. 


